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Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD on behalf of Engineer, OCD, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 5:00 PM
To: 'ben sosconsulting.us'
Subject: RE: Revised WBDs for Upsize tubing on Trove's WLC-S#1 and SEC SE #3...

Ben, 
 
The modified proposed well bore diagrams have been added to the application’s administrative files and will be 
considered in the final technical review process. Engineering staff will keep in mind the requested tubing specs when 
reviewing Trove SWD applications. 
 
Thanks and let me know if you have any additional questions.  
 
Regards,  
 

Dylan Rose‐Coss 
 
Petroleum Specialist  
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
 
(505) 476‐3477 

 
 

From: ben sosconsulting.us <ben@sosconsulting.us>  
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2019 10:45 AM 
To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Engineer@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Revised WBDs for Upsize tubing on Trove's WLC‐S#1 and SEC SE #3... 

 
Gentlemen: 
 
I had spoked w/ Dylan about this a couple of months ago and at the time, submitted an updated WBD w/ 7.0” tbg, etc. 
 
I asked if I should do this routinely for C-108s we currently had in and had NOT been to hearing – meaning those were the ones 
with the original 5.5” tubing configurations illustrated. 
 
I think, these are the only 2 remaining that would need these revised WBDs to go with the current C-108s. (WLC South SWD #1 
and SEC SE SWD #3 – Note: the WBD for the WLC-S#1 is a different design – currently working on the BLM APD for this one so 
I’ve included that new format.) 
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The intent would be for ALL Trove SWD prospects to be spec’d with the 7.0” tubing. 
 
IF you happen to be processing a C-108 without a revised WBD to show the 7.0” tubing, please let me know and I’ll get that in 
ASAP. 
 
This effort on both our parts would alleviate the need to revisit an approved permit to get an amendment. 
 
If you have any questions or additional guidance for me, please don’t hesitate to call or email. 
 
Thanks and happy new year! 
 
Ben 
 

Visit us on the web at www.sosconsulting.us! 
 
This electronic message and all attachments are confidential, and are intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed;  information may also be legally privileged.  This transmission is sent in trust for the sole purpose of 
delivery to the intended recipient.  If you have received this transmission in error, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this transmission is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, you must delete this message and any copy of it (in any form) without disclosing it.  If this message has been sent to you in error, please notify the sender by replying to this transmission, or by calling SOS Consulting, LLC. 
903-488-9850.  Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, nothing in this message should be construed as a digital or electronic signature.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 




